B@NNEVILLE

(i,
PRIMARY SCH OO0OL

Success for &odav, Prépqred for tomorrow

24™ February 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 will be visiting The Natural History Museum on Tuesday 8™ March 2016. This will
support the children's’ learning of our topic, A Long, Long Time Ago and our learning
about dinosaurs.

At The Natural History Museum we will conduct a self- guided tour, on which the
children will complete an activity pack based on what they see at the museum.

Please let Miss Cramer or Miss Henderson know if you are interested in helping on this
trip as we will be travelling by public transport and will need parents to assist us on the
Journey and at the Museum.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag (plastic is fine). If you would
like your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip
below.

Many thanks

Miss Cramer, Miss Henderson and Miss Monet

I give permission for to visit The Natural
History Museum on Tuesday 8™ March 2016.

I will provide a packed lunch OR T would like the school to provide a packed lunch :]

I am able to help on this trip: YES/NO (please circle as appropriate). The class teacher
will confirm if your help is needed
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